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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the matter of the application of   )   
Barrel 53     ) Case No. EO-2021-0305 
for change of electric supplier.   )  
 

NOTICE OF DISMISSAL 
 

COMES NOW Barrel 53 Cooperage, LLC (“Applicant”), by and through its undersigned 

counsel, and submits the following Notice of Dismissal of its Application for Change of Electric 

Service Provider (“Application”). 

1. Applicant filed its Application with this Commission on March 19, 2021, 

requesting a change in its electric service provider from Howard Electric Cooperative (“Howard 

Electric”) to Union Electric Company, d/b/a/ Ameren Missouri. 

2. Applicant and Howard Electric have entered into a written settlement agreement. 

3. In reliance upon the commitments made by Howard Electric in the written 

settlement agreement, Applicant desires to voluntarily dismiss this case. 

4. No testimony has been filed and no oral evidence has been offered in this matter. 

5. Pursuant to 20 CSR 4240-2.116, the Application may be voluntarily dismissed by 

filing a Notice of Dismissal with the Commission. 

WHEREFORE, based upon the foregoing, Applicant notifies the Commission that it 

dismisses its Application for Change of Electric Service Provider and asks that this matter be 

closed without further Commission action. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
      BLITZ, BARDGETT & DEUTSCH, LC   

       

      /s/ Christopher Pieper     
      Christopher Pieper, #57564 
      Angela Burke, #60801 
      414 E. Broadway, Suite 100 
      Columbia, Missouri 65201 
      (573) 355-5045 - Telephone 
      cpieper@bbdlc.com 
      aburke@bbdlc.com  
 
      Attorneys for Applicant 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was filed electronically with the 
Missouri Public Service Commission which will cause a copy to be sent to all counsels of record.  
A copy has also been sent by electronic mail to all parties of record or their representatives, 
including the Staff of the Public Service Commission, on this 21st day of June, 2021. 

 

/s/ Christopher Pieper    


